

NR_key_name: 7B908432DC8441F985256525006C7E1D
JRTunheim @ MND.USCOURTS.GOV @ Internet @ Interliant;Debbie_Lancette @ MND.USCOURTS.GOV @

SendTo: INTERNET @ INTERLIANT

CopyTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 10/03/1997

DisplayDate_Time: 3:53:22 PM

ComposedDate: 10/03/1997

ComposedDate_Time: 3:45:02 PM

Subject: Jack's Availability for Ballistics Meeting on Wed., October 15, 11:00 am

I left a voice mail message for Jack on this matter, but thought I would send an e-mail, too. The Deputy Archivist cannot meet on Tuesday, October 14, but can meet on Wednesday, October 15 at 11:00 a.m. I have told Steve to hold that time and I will get back to him on Monday with a final answer on Jack's availability. I wasn't sure if a meeting this late in the morning would work for Jack to get a flight back home.I should note that there is a possibility that the CIA intercept meeting could happen on the afternoon of Tuesday, October 14, followed by the ballistics meeting with the Deputy Archivist on Wednesday, October 15 at 11:00 a.m. Question: If there was not a CIA intercept meeting on the afternoon of the 14th, would Jack still want to stick around for a ballistics meeting on the morning of the 15th?Please advise me of what you think. Thanks.Tom

Body: Record

recstat:

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories: